
                            Longmeadow Primary School 
 

 Headteacher: Mrs Lynne Osborne 
   Deputy Headteacher: Miss Bronwyn Janes 

 
Oaks Cross, Stevenage, Hertfordshire, SG2 8LT 

01438 351 087 
admin@longmeadow.herts.sch.uk 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram  
 
 

www.longmeadow.herts.sch.uk  

 

 
28th March 2024 

 
Year 3 update 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that we have appointed an experienced teacher, Miss Claire Bailes, as our new 
Year 3 class teacher. Miss Bailes comes to us from a school in Hitchin and has already met the Year 3 class. 
She will start at Longmeadow on Monday 15th April, which will enable her to get to know the class and the 
‘Longmeadow Way’ before Mrs Clarke leaves on 30th April.  
 
Mrs Hatch will continue to support the children in the Year 3 class. On Fridays, Mrs Hatch will lead the class 
supported by Mrs Young. Both of these adults are well known to the children. 
 
I will be in touch after Easter to organise a ‘meet the teacher’ session to enable those of you who are able 
to come in and meet Miss Bailes and ask any questions.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further queries. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Lynne Osborne 
Headteacher 
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